
Dear Parents 

 

Please note that email for any communication with the ISG-International office may please be sent to 

isgi_office@indianschool.com 

 

The email id isgcbsei@gmail.com and isgcbseioffice@gmail.com  has been redundant for quite some 

time now and no response will be received for any mails sent to this id. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Pyarija Cidar 

Vice Principal 

ISG International 

 


